

اللجنـة الأولمبيــة الوطنيــة عِشَى الفُلـم الأولمبي

Marisol Casado President World Triathlon

Uae /07/03/2023

Dear President,

This letter is issued on behalf of United Arab Emirates National Olympic Committee stating that Uae triathlon federation is recognized as the National Governing Body for the sport of triathlon in United Arab Emirates. Moreover, Uae triathlon federation is currently an organization in good standing with the United Arab Emirates National Olympic Committee.

We would also like to provide you with the following information regarding the organization of Uae triathlon federation :

Address: Tel +971 2 40 88 999 | +971 2 40 88 998 | P.O.Box 127722 | Abu Dhabi, UAE | admin@uaetriathlon.ae | www.uaetriathlon.ae

President: Khaled Abdul Karim Al Fahim Secretary General: salha khalifa albasti

Should you have any doubts or questions, please feel free to contact us.

Best regards,

Mohammed bin Darwish, Executive Director of the National Olympic

